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MIDLAND PARK PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
District Administration Offices 

   250 Prospect Street 

  Midland Park, New Jersey 07432 
  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Every year the Midland Park School District receives federal and state funding for school programing 

to provide more academic support for children. The grants are called Title Funds. Since Midland Park 

uses federal/state funding it is mandatory that we reach out to you on an annual basis to make sure that 

you are aware of the resources/opportunities for your child. You are receiving this letter because at 

least part of your child’s program this year or last was funded through Title I grant money. More 

specific information may be found in the Title I parent meeting letter enclosed. 

 

Enclosed in this envelope are 3 items that we would like you to review: 

 

1. District Wide Parental Involvement Policy – This policy must be distributed to the parents of 

every child participating in Title I.  

 

2. Parents Right Know Letter – This letter must be sent out annually to inform parents of their 

right to ask about teacher qualifications. 

 

3. Annual Title I Parent Meeting – A yearly meeting is held to inform parents about the 

Midland Park Title programs.  

 

Should you like a copy of all the information in your native language we will do the best we can to 

provide those resources. Please contact the curriculum office for help. 

 

Also, parent engagement for Title I participants is important to us. Please provide any feedback related 

to Title communication in the survey located at www.MPSNJ.org AcademicsCurriculum Title I 

 

Curriculum Office Contact: 

Mrs. Hope Rothenberg 

Phone: 201 444-7400 x232  

E-mail: hrothenberg@mpsnj.org  

Godwin School 

Highland School 

Midland Park Junior/Senior High School 
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